
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Evening, 

The monthly monitoring water sample for February returned a borderline fail. 

The level of contamination suggests that the positive result may have been caused by a testing error.   

The school will take a precautionary approach to confirm that the result is representative of the water supply by removing 
access to the drinking water source before conducting follow-up testing. 

Please could all children bring a drink bottle until further notice.  

Thank you for cooperation with this. 

Sue Ratcliffe 

 
 


